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The roads are in good shape, overall. There have been no significant problems since the last
board meeting.

Seth Trinkle has performed monthly inspection and maintenance of the culverts and ditches. He
will return later in fall to blow leaves off roads.

Ed Wagler will also return to re-grade roads later this fall.
C&S is prepared to do snow removal as needed this winter.

The Roads & Grounds budget was pinched by the damage done by the severe storm in June.
Tree and brush removal was done by Seth Trinkle, Kevin Collins and some volunteers.

We lobbied another request for Elkins to be paved in 2025 to Toby Turner with Monroe
County.....but are not optimistic.
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